
 

Policy Minutes 01/04/17 
 
 

 
Attendance: Members: Steve Harding, Paul Checco, Harry Shaker, Superintendent John Barile and Lisa 
Gramling 
   
The meeting was called to order at 5:56 pm in the Brookfield High School Media Center 
 
P. Checco moved, S. Harding seconded, and the motion passed unanimously to approve the Policy 
minutes of the 11/16/16 subcommittee meeting. 
 
Superintendent Barile presented a draft letter to the subcommittee which will be sent to the State 
regarding ECS funding. 
 
Discussion continued on Bylaw Series #9000. The subcommittee discussed several Bylaws 
recommended by CABE. 
 
Director of Special Services Charlie Manos spoke to the subcommittee about upcoming Policy changes 
to Seclusion and Restraint, the increase of hours of instruction for expelled students and “Burden of 
Proof”. 
 
Without objection, Mr. Harding adjourned the meeting at 6:53 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Lisa Gramling 
Board Clerk 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


